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F81-4 FACULTY ATTENDANCE AT ANNUAL COMMENCEMENT
 

Legislative History:
 

Document dated November 10, 1981.
 

At its meeting of October 26, 1981 the Academic Senate approved the following policy 

recommendation as presented by Senator Paul Betten, Chair, Instruction and Research 
Committee. 

ACTION BY UNIVERSITY PRESIDENT:
 

"Approved and accepted as University Policy effective Spring, 1982, for 1982 commencement." 

Signed: Gail Fullerton, November 10, 1981.
 

FACULTY ATTENDANCE AT ANNUAL COMMENCEMENT 


F 81-4 


WHEREAS, Faculty attendance at the annual commencement ceremony is of great importance to 
graduating students, their parents and friends, now therefore be it 

RESOLVED: That each department and/or program shall establish a policy ensuring that a minimum of 
fifty (50) percent of its tenured/probationary faculty attend each annual commencement. 
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